
	

	

RTOWA MUM/CORR/2021/11                                                        Dated 5th April’ 2021      

To 
Shri. Deepak Mukherjee 
Executive Director, 
MTNL Mumbai 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Sub: Abnormal delay in payment of GSLI money by LIC to pensioners retired from 

Jan’2020 onwards due to lack of vigorous pursuit by MTNL. 
 
As on date, the GSLI money is not paid to more than 6000 pensioners retired either on VRS 
or on superannuation from Jan’2020 onwards. More than a year has passed. This 
Association has been requesting GM Fin time and again to pursue the issue vigorously  with 
LIC.  The delay is attributed to manual process by LIC. During the last 14 months about 
2000 pensioners only have been paid GSLI. At this rate, LIC may take two more years to 
settle the cases of all the 6000 plus pensioners.  
 
Therefore it is requested to escalate the issue to higher level at LIC so that some 
remedial measures may be taken by LIC to expedite the payments. Vigorous pursuit 
by MTNL is needed to get payment from LIC within a month as the pensioners are 
waiting for more than an year.      
 
With high regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

      (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       
                                                                    Joint General Secretary 
        
Copy to 
 
Shri. Narendra Dhaktode G.M. (Fin) MTNL Mumbai with a request to vigorously pursue 
the issue with LIC at higher level.  
	

	


